The Section 504 Process
in PGCPS

Section 504 evaluations and
plan development (if eligible)
are completed by school-based
504 Teams. If you would like
your child evaluated for eligibil-
ity under Section 504, you must
contact the Professional School

Counselor and/or Administrator.

Prince George’s County families
who are seeking a Section 504
evaluation for students current-
ly enrolled in private or parochi-
al schools must contact the Of-
fice of 504 Services. The refer-
ral will be forwarded to the
home, boundary school where
the evaluation will be conduct-
ed.

Referral

Eligibility (re-evaluations com-
pleted every 3 years)

Plan Development

Monitoring (review plan every
year)

Re-Evaluations (completed eve-
ry three years)
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What is Section 504

Section 504 is a Federal law that pro-
hibits disability discrimination by re-
cipients of Federal financial assis-
tance. All public schools and school
districts, as well as all public charter
schools and magnet schools, that re-
ceive Federal financial assistance
from the Department of Education
must comply with Section 504.

The Office of 504
Services

The Office of 504 Services moni-
tors the implementation, evalua-
tion, and provision of services to
students with disabilities under
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation
Act. We provide assistance and
support to schools and help to
resolve parent grievances that
cannot be settled at the school
level.

PGCPS Mission Statement

“To provide a great education that
empowers all students and contrib-
utes to thriving communities.”




